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Summer Fun Events 
Teen Center 

 

 
 

Adventure 

Programs 

w/Helena Salati 

(Jefferson) 
 

Day Camp 

w/Heglers  

(New Berlin) 

 

 

Bike Trip 
 

 
 

*Afton 

Raceway 

 
 

Walton/Pool + 

Campfire-328 

Weber Rd. 

 

GYM Fun-First 

Baptist Church,  

55 Townsend St., 

Walton 

 

 
 

Saturdays 

(6:30- 

10:00pm) 
 

Aug. 1-4 

 
 

Aug. 8-11 

 
 

Aug. 22-25 
 

 

 

 

 

Aug. 1-6 
 

 

 

Aug. 26 

Meet @ TC 

6:00 pm 
 

Aug. 12 

4:00 pm 

 

 

Aug. 28  

6:30 pm 

 

 

 

July 2016 Newsletter 
 

            

 
Seeing how God works is awesome! I want to give God all the glory for Youth  
for Christ’s  fiscal year-end financial miracle.  YFC has been struggling throughout  
the past fiscal year to meet the budgeted numbers that included increases for Mike  
Knowlton to become a full-time employee and also for taking on more monetary 
responsibility at the Teen Center.  So, during this financial struggle, God has  
challenged me to trust in Him. Many times it was very difficult for me to step back  
and it seemed it would be simpler to fix the problem myself. During this time I  
had to continually convince myself to let go and allow God to be in control and  
I was called to pray and fast for His provision.  
 
The Matching Gift fundraiser was our last fundraiser for the fiscal year that ended  
on June 30. When we sent out letters in May our organization was in jeopardy of  
not meeting our budget.   The fundraising goal was to match $10,000.00. This  
fundraiser was very successful and raised $7,333.00.  However, we came short of  
our goal.  What a surprise the bookkeeper had for me when she gave me the final  
numbers and said that we were in the black for the fiscal year-end.   As I think  
about the budget for the past year I still do not understand how we ended up ahead  
and I know it is only by God's grace. Praise be to God for His endless mercies.   
 
We are truly thankful to those who were able to contribute to our Matching Gift  
fundraiser. This final fundraiser helped us meet our budgeted needs for this past  
fiscal year. We also continue to be thankful for our monthly pledged donations and  
to supporters that help financially throughout the year by participating in our other  
events. 
 
Dorothy Davidson,  
Executive Director 
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Central NY YFC 

Staff: 
 

Dorothy Davidson, 

Executive Director 
 

Mike Knowlton, 

Ministry Staff 
 

Kristian Berggren, 

Ministry Staff 
 

Jody Wisse, 

Office Manager�

Praises! 
Kid’s hearts have been open 

to hear about God at all 3 

Adv. Programs at Davidson’s 

successful!  

 

Weather for the Adv. 

programs has been good and 

all have been safe. 

 

Ending the fiscal year 

financially healthy. 

 

Unadilla Carnival of 

Sales/Pancake Breakfast 

made approx.  $1200.00. 

 

250 Chicken Halves were sold 

on July 24 and approx. 

$450.00 raised. 
 

 

Prayer Requests 
Safety for the remaining 

equine programs. 

 

Safety for bikers and hearts 

to be open to hear God 

speaking to each attendee on 

the Bike Trip. 
 

Parent Life Program-Being 

able to promote the program 

and connect with teen 

parents.��
�

For more volunteers who 

have a  desire to invest in the 

lives of the youth in our local 

communities. 

 
 

 

Adventure Programs-Led By Kristian Berggren and Austin Wilson   

 

 
Kristian Berggren and Brad Davidson 

 

 

 

 
Riding Lessons Given by Dorothy Davidson 

 

�


